
REPORT FROM SEEND & DISTRICT RAMBLERS for APM on Thursday 5th May 2022 

 

This past year saw some difficulties due to Covid but we were able to hold our first ramble of the 

2021/2022 season in May 2021 as some of the restrictions were lifted. Monthly walks continued to a 

good variety of places including: Rushall and Salisbury Plain, Yatton Keynall, Rode, Box for our 

evening walk and picnic in August, Bishops Cannings, Castle Coombe, Avebury, Corsham and Seend. 

We finally managed the postponed weekend to The Devils Punchbowl, Hindhead, Surrey in October 

where we had a lovely time with 2 days of walking from the hotel.  Our Christmas skittles was 

postponed which we held in March. 

We continue to have a good number of members with 4 new members joining this year and have 

been averaging over 20 people per walk.    

A full programme of walks is planned for the coming year along with the evening walk, picnic and a 

weekend to Minehead. 

New members always welcome, keep an eye on spotlight for details and come and join us. 

 

Sandra James 

Secretary of Seend & District  Ramblers 


